
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 6th
 March 2015 
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Our Value for this month is OPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPE 

This month the children are exploring the Value of ‘Patience’.  We are exploring the definition of patience as ‘being 

calm when waiting’.  The children will consider why some people are more patient than others.  What types of things 

test our patience?  Being on the pathway to being a patient person is also linked to other universal and British values 

i.e. Optimism and Hope.  

Mrs Stylli - PSHE, P4C and Values Co-ordinator 

Our World Book Day event saw a high participation by pupils and staff. Well done to the huge effort  

that was made. There were many creative interpretations made at little more cost than card, glue and  

colouring materials. The Book Swap Shop was again a great success.  

Attendance this week 
 
 

                   Years 1,2,3 Family        Years 4,5,6 Families 

     

1A 92.67%  2M 91.00%       3D 94.67%      4H 97.24%        5G 84.44%      6A 97.59% 

1K 85.67% 2Ri 92.41%        3F 94.33%      4S 97.33%        5L 98.52%       6B 97.14% 

1S 77.50% 2Ru 96.67%*    3G 92.00%   5N 95.00% 6H 99.67%* 
  

Well done to 2Ru  & 6H  for best attendance this week. 
School Target:  95.5% 

 

Overall attendance since September: 94.10% 

VVVValuealuealuealue    for this Month: for this Month: for this Month: for this Month: OPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPE    
These children received a certificate for demonstrating optimism, patience and hope at Prince of Wales this week, well done:  1A 

Lucas Baguena, 1K Ege Taskiran, 1S Adam Kessab, 2Ri Liasa Malik,  2Ru Onur Arslan, 2M Filip Zajac, 3D Rafay Ayyaz, 3G Macy Spring, 

3F Zara Talip, 4S Ethan Jetto McTaggert, 4H Sude Kupeli, 5G Shaloma Phillips, 5L Laura Correia Adao, 5N Vanessa Kwiek, 6A Sultan 

Armutlu, 6B Tamera Saleh, 6H Marvin Burrell 

Who was Mrs Winnick, 
Cleaning Supervisor and 

Playleader, dressed up as ??  

Children’s Centre Day Care OFSTED  

The Ofsted report for the Day Care inspection can now be found on the school or OFSTED websites. We 

are delighted to inform you that the quality and standards of the early years provision at the Centre was 

judged to be Good in all areas. Well done and thank you to the CC team. 

 



  

   

Dates for your diary 

Value for the Month of March: optimism, patience and hope 

  

Friday 13th March Red Nose Day – dress in RED 

Wednesday 18th March Parents Information session on new assessments for  

Yr1, 3, 4 and 5 

Wednesday 25th March End of Term Certificates assemblies 

Thursday 26th March 

Thursday 26th March 

Easter Bonnet Parade at 2.30pm – parents welcome 

Parents Evening 

Monday 30th March – Friday 10th April Easter Holidays – school closed 

Monday 13th April  Start Summer 1 Term – school open 

Wednesday 15th April Individual and Sibling School Photos 

Monday 4th May 2015  May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th May Y6 Test week 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th May Summer Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June  Staff Training Day – school closed 

Tuesday 2nd June Start Summer 2 term 

Friday 24th July End of 2014-2015 Academic Year – school closes at 1:30 pm 

 

In Year 4 we decided to try out Purple Mash in our ICT time.  In Year 4 we decided to try out Purple Mash in our ICT time.  In Year 4 we decided to try out Purple Mash in our ICT time.  In Year 4 we decided to try out Purple Mash in our ICT time.      
“Purple Mash is really fun. My favourite game is rocket explosion.” 
Azel 
“I really enjoyed using Purple Mash because the activities are fun 
and in the future I will play it at home as well as Mathletics and 
Reading Eggs.”  Ahlan 
“I liked the snake and the car games. Also it makes me better at 
Maths.” Darrell 
“Purple Mash  helps with English and Maths skills. You can learn 
from it.”  Elijah 
“Purple mash is wonderful because it has maths and colouring 
games, and it helps with learning.” Camita 
“I like Purple Mash because I can play games and learn about 
history.”  John-Mark 
“My favourite thing on Purple Mash was Maths.” Jadore 
“What I like on Purple Mash is you can do maths which is my 
favourite subject.” Darnell 

The school will hold a Parent Drop-in on Tuesday mornings between 9:15am and 10am. 

The purpose of the drop-in will be to signpost and support parents with their children’s wellbeing. 

Feel free to come along and see Mrs Rees and Miss Clarke. 

We will be in the main reception area. 

3F was full of book characters. Can you identify who they are and which 

story they could be from? Which stories do you like reading best? 

 

Easter Bonnet Competition & Parade 

 

All children are invited to participate 

in the Easter Bonnet/Hat competition 

on Thursday 26th March.  

There will be a parade at 2:30pm to 

the accompaniment of our African 

drummers.  

Parents are invited to watch and  

wear a bonnet if they would like to.  

There will be a prize for the best 

bonnet in each class. 

Can you explain PATIENCE ?  


